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Ethical Trading Initiative 

 

 

Selection Corporate Clothing Limited apply standards to our own business and we seek to 

apply these same standards to those with whom we trade, and in deciding with whom to 

trade.  

 

The directors of SCC are committed to code of ethics. 

 

We always seek to use suppliers who have suitable accreditation such as SA8000. It is a 

requirement of all those with whom we do business to demonstrate that they have in place 

policies, with respect to: 

 

• Business Ethics generally  

• Education and training 

• Environmental compliance and best practice  

• Equality, diversity, non-discrimination, and prevention of harassment 

• Health and safety  

 

All of our first tier suppliers are required to answer questionnaires on this subject on 

engagement and on an annual basis thereafter. They are required to show that they set 

similar criteria for their own suppliers and service providers. Thus the aim is to demonstrate 

a commitment to good business ethics throughout the length of the supply/service 

provision chain.  

 

As well as making enquiries we, or our representative will visit all prospective new suppliers 

and make our own observations, followed by regular visits to subsequently established 

suppliers both home and abroad. 


